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From: annalinedinkelmann@att.net
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 3:48 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear sir

I would like to voice my concern about changes to the leverage in retails customer accounts. As a
consumer and trade my choices are now being made for me. A change like this implies that Iam
unable to make financial and risk decisions for myself.

I urge you to please not make these change and limit consumer choices.

Thanks for your time.
Annaline Dinkelmann



